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14 February 2025

Roadworks notice - Tinakori Road/Thorndon Quay/Hutt Road

As a part of the Thorndon Quay Project, we have been upgrading the intersection at Tinakori
Road and Thorndon Quay to be a signalised intersection with traffic lights. As day works are
almost finished, there are final night works to complete construction in the area.

These works include surfacing, line marking and the installation of the cycleway. Included in the
surfacing work is the lower section of Tinakori Road. To complete this section there will be a
road closure for two nights. The road closure is required as this road is too narrow to safely carry
out a stop/go arrangement.

Night work is scheduled to begin the week of Monday 10™ March, and we expect these works to
take 3 to 4 weeks depending on weather and unforeseen ground conditions.

We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your patience while we are in the final
stages of construction for the area.

How this affects you

e Night works to begin week of Monday 10" March

e We expect these works to take up to 3 to 4 weeks (depending on unforeseen ground
conditions and weather)

s This work will all be done on night shift between 7pm and 5.30am.

e Access to buildings will be always available

o The section of Tinakori Road between Thorndon Quay and Cottleville Terrace will be
closed for two nights for surfacing

e We will send out a notification letter closer to the time confirming the dates and detour
route of the Tinakori Road closure

Contact and information:

Please call 021 1948 631 to speak with our construction team or email Thorndon@wcc.govi.nz
if you have any questions.

Construction Updates
If you would like to receive regular updates about the Thorndon Quay project, please email:

Thorndon@®wce.govt.nz to be added to the subscriber list.




